MINUTES
Committee on Educational Policy and Planning

December 18, 2000
Meeting #23

Present: Adam Abramowitz, Sandy Baum, Susan Bender, John
Brueggemann, Pat Fehling, Lary Opitz, Phil Ortiz, David Peterson

We will develop necessary guidelines for courses in the new
curriculum as soon as possible.

We discussed the pros and cons of various implementation plans
for the new requirements and of the options for double counting.
We agreed that no course should fulfill both the foreign language
and the non-Western/diversity requirements, nor should any course
meet more than one breadth requirement.

We discussed that proposal for affiliation with University of
Alcala. There is some question about whether this will be seen
as a new program or an extension of the existing Madrid program.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Baum



